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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: (202) 942-2246 or communications@liuna.org 

FERC Acts on Electric Grid Overhaul 

  

Washington, D.C. (May 14, 2024) – Brent Booker, General President of LIUNA – the 
Laborers’ International Union of North America – made the following statement today: 

LIUNA commends Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) and Chair Willie 
L. Phillips, Jr. on the landmark rule to update our nation’s transmission grid policy to 
better streamline our systems and connect renewable energy to our grid. Rule 1920 is 
a milestone decision that will move projects forward that have otherwise remained 
stalled due to grid capacity constraints, and it will address the mounting transmission 
issues we are facing across the country.  

This policy update will clear the way for thousands of gigawatts of power waiting in 
the queue for connection; including the projects LIUNA members are building to 
meet our nation’s energy needs. 
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 The half-million members of LIUNA – the Laborers’ International Union of North America – are on the 
forefront of the construction industry, a powerhouse of workers who are proud to build the United States and 

Canada.    
 


